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A chairde, 

  

It is with pleasure that the Board of Management is delighted to announce the commencement of works on St. 

Colman's N.S. additional accommodation project (x2 classrooms and x1 W.C.). 

Site works will commence in earnest on the 3rd March. 

  

With regards as to how this will impact the daily running of the school, the gate through which the children 

would normally enter and exit the school grounds will be out of action from the 3rd March onward. 

Children will therefore have to enter and exit the building via the statue of the Virgin Mary and into the main 

reception area of the school. The yard area at the back of the school will largely remain unaffected; however we 

will be losing a small section of it which will be cordoned off due to the building works taking place. The 

playing field will also be out of action for the foreseeable future also. 

  

We are excited to see this project commence and thank you for your patience and co-operation thus far! 

  

Le meas, 

Ian Storey 

Principal 
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